
 

 

 

Press Release 

 

Appointment of Chairman 

Mr Raymond Cheng FCA, FCPA (Practising), FTIHK, FHKIoD, MHKSI, MSCA, CTA (HK) 

 

HLB Hodgson Impey Cheng Limited is pleased to announce the appointment of 

Mr Raymond Cheng as Chairman of the Firm with effect from 1 May 2018. As the 

Firm’s Chairman, Mr Cheng will lead the Firm by formulating strategies that 

contribute to the continual growth of the Firm and our clients.  

A Chartered Accountant, Mr Cheng has been a Partner of the Firm since 1998. He 

has been elected Council Member of the Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public 

Accountants (“HKICPA”) since 2010, and is currently the Deputy Chairman of the 

Audit Profession Reform Working Group, and a Committee Member of each of the 

Remuneration Committee, the Registration and Practicing Committee and the 

Governance Committee of the HKICPA. Mr Cheng also has an extensive portfolio of 

public and community service appointments.  

As a Council Member of HLB International, Mr Cheng will continue to utilize the 

global network of HLB International to service our clients through its member firms in 

150 countries, their 25,000 partners and staff in 700 offices worldwide. 

 


